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Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent:  Wednesday, February 28, 2001 10:17 AM
To: David Livingstone (E-mail)

Cc: Ranijit Soniassy (E-mail)

Subject: information Request Reminder

The Review Board issued three (3) Information Requests (IR's} to DIAND on February 16, 2001. I
am writing to remind DIAND its responses to the IR's is required by the Review Board no later then
Friday March 2, 2001 at 5:00 pm. Please call me if you have any questions about the IR's.

4

Sincerely,
Luciano Azzolini,

Environmental Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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